



UNIDAD EDUCATIVA "VÍCTOR MANUEL GUZMÁN"
SECOND TERM ENGLISH EXAM
ENGLISH AREA

NAME: _____ CLASS: 2nd. A,B,C, INF. A,B,C. ACC. A,B DATE: _____
TEACHER: Msc. Oswaldo Delgado TIME:60 MARK:10/10
2025-2026

Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live forever. – Gandhi

1. LISTENING (2 grades)

David's Afternoon

David is 15 years old, and he is a student at Riverdale High School. His favorite subject is math, but he also _____ English. Every day, he _____ classes at 3 o'clock.

This afternoon, David is at home. He _____ in the living room, and he _____ TV. His sister, Anna, is 12 years old. She _____ a book, and their mother is cooking dinner in the kitchen.

David usually _____ his homework after dinner. He _____ one hour studying and then plays video games with his friends online. His teachers _____ he is intelligent and friendly.

David's dream is to visit New York City one day. He wants to see the tall buildings, walk in Central Park, and practice his English with native speakers.

spends is watching likes say is reading finishes is sitting does

2. READING (2 grades)

Emma's busy day

Emma is 17 years old, and she is a student at Green Hill School. Her favorite subject is English, but she also enjoys history and science. Every day, she wakes up at 7 o'clock. Her younger brother, Tom, is 10 years old, and he often helps her prepare breakfast.

This morning, Emma is drinking orange juice, Tom is eating cereal, and their mother is reading the newspaper. Their father is not at home; he is working in the city.

At school, Emma studies hard and always does her homework in the evening. She usually spends two hours reading or writing essays. Her teachers say she is responsible and creative. Emma's best friend, Lucy, often calls her after class. They talk about music, sports, and sometimes about their future plans.

Emma's dream is to travel to London one day to visit museums, meet new people, and practice her English. She believes this experience will help her improve her language skills and learn more about the world.

1. Emma is a student at... a) Green Hill School b) London University c) Red Hill School d) Green Valley College

2. Tom is Emma's... a) cousin b) brother c) friend d) teacher

3. Right now, Emma ____ orange juice. a) drinks b) is drinking c) drink d) drinking

4. Which sentence is in the present simple tense? a) Emma is drinking orange juice. b) Tom is eating cereal. c) She always does her homework in the evening. d) Their father is working in the city.

5. Choose the correct possessive adjective: ____ father is working in the city. a) His b) Their c) Our d) Her

6. True or False: Emma usually spends two hours reading or writing essays. a) True b) False

7. Emma's teachers say she is... a) lazy and bored b) responsible and creative c) funny and noisy d) shy and quiet

8. Emma's dream is... a) To play sports every day b) To travel to London c) To study math d) To move to Green Hill School



UNIDAD EDUCATIVA "VÍCTOR MANUEL GUZMÁN"
SECOND TERM ENGLISH EXAM
ENGLISH AREA

NAME: _____ CLASS: 2nd. A,B,C, INF. A,B,C. ACC. A,B DATE: _____
TEACHER: Msc. Oswaldo Delgado TIME:60 MARK:10/10
2025-2026

3. LISTENING (2 grades)

Carlos's Daily Routine

Carlos is 16 years old, and he is a student at Mountain View High School. He usually wakes up at 6:45 in the morning because his classes start at 7:30. His favorite subject is history, but he also likes English.

Every weekday, Carlos goes to school by bus. He often listens to music during the trip. He always carries his backpack with books, notebooks, and his lunch.

Right now, Carlos is sitting at his desk at home. He is writing an essay for his history class, while his sister is watching TV in the living room. Their father is reading the newspaper, and their mother is preparing dinner in the kitchen.

In the evenings, Carlos usually studies for two hours. He does his homework, plays the guitar, and sometimes chats with his friends online. His teachers say he is responsible and talented.

Carlos's dream is to visit Madrid one day. He wants to see

True/False Exercises. Select the correct answer.

- | | | |
|---|---------|----------|
| 1. Carlos is 18 years old. | a) True | b) False |
| 2. His favorite subject is history. | a) True | b) False |
| 3. Carlos usually goes to school by car. | a) True | b) False |
| 4. He often listens to music during the bus trip. | a) True | b) False |
| 5. Right now, Carlos is writing an essay at his desk. | a) True | b) False |
| 6. His sister is reading a book in the living room. | a) True | b) False |
| 7. In the evenings, Carlos usually studies for two hours. | a) True | b) False |
| 8. Carlos's dream is to visit Madrid one day. | a) True | b) False |

4. READING (2 grades)

4.1 Read the story and select if the sentences are True or False

Sophie's Afternoon

Sophie is 16 years old, and she is a student at Green Valley High School. She usually finishes her classes at 2:30 in the afternoon. Her favorite subject is English, but she also enjoys music.

Every weekday, Sophie goes home by train. She often listens to music during the trip. She always carries her backpack with books and her lunch.

Right now, Sophie is sitting in her room. She is talking on the phone with her best friend, Mia. Mia is telling her about a new movie, while Sophie is writing notes for her homework. Their father is cooking dinner, and their mother is reading a book in the living room.

In the evenings, Sophie usually studies for one hour. She does her homework, plays the piano, and sometimes watches TV. Her teachers say she is creative and responsible.

Sophie's dream is to visit London one day. She wants to see the museums, meet new people, and practice her English.



UNIDAD EDUCATIVA "VÍCTOR MANUEL GUZMÁN"
SECOND TERM ENGLISH EXAM
ENGLISH AREA

NAME: _____ CLASS: 2nd. A,B,C, INF. A,B,C. ACC. A,B DATE: _____
TEACHER: Msc. Oswaldo Delgado TIME:60 MARK:10/10
2025-2026

Exercise: Complete the Dialogue (Multiple Choice)

1. Sophie: "I ___ 16 years old." a) are b) is c) am d) be
2. Mia: "What time do you usually ___ your classes?"
a) finish b) finishes c) finishing d) finished
3. Sophie: "I usually ___ home by train." a) goes b) go c) going d) gone
4. Mia: "And what are you ___ right now?" a) do b) doing c) does d) did
5. Sophie: "I ___ on the phone with you!" a) am talking b) talking c) talks d) talk
6. Mia: "Does your father usually ___ dinner in the evenings?"
a) cook b) cooks c) cooking d) cooked
7. Sophie: "Yes, and my mother ___ books in the living room."
a) read b) reads c) is reading d) reading
8. Mia: "What is your dream?" Sophie: "My dream is ___ London one day."
a) visit b) visiting c) to visit d) visited

5. GRAMMAR (2 grades)

Choose the correct form of the verb to complete each sentence.

Grammar Exercise – Present Simple vs. Present Continuous

1. She usually ___ to school by bus. a) go b) goes c) is going d) going
2. Right now, they ___ in the park. a) play b) plays c) are playing d) played
3. My father ___ coffee every morning. a) drink b) drinks c) is drinking d) drinking
4. Look! The teacher ___ to the students. a) talk b) talks c) is talking d) talking
5. We usually ___ dinner at 7 o'clock. a) have b) has c) are having d) having
6. At the moment, I ___ my homework. a) do b) does c) am doing d) doing
7. She ___ English very well. a) speak b) speaks c) is speaking d) speaking
8. Listen! The birds ___ in the garden. a) sing b) sings c) are singing d) singing

Msc. Oswaldo Delgado
Teacher's signature

Msc. Fanny Reascos
Area Director's signature

Msc. Mercedes Campues
Vice-principal's signature

